
 

 

 
 

February 26, 2010     
             

 
 
Mr. Joe Gustin 
Division of Planning 
Indiana Department of Transportation 
100 N. Senate Ave., IGCN 808 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gustin: 
 
We have completed our review of emergency Amendment #10-06 to the FY 2010-2013 Indiana 
Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (INSTIP) as transmitted by INDOT’s letter 
dated via e-mail February 24, 2010.  It is approved for inclusion into the INSTIP. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Joyce Newland, Planning & Environmental Specialist, at 
(317) 226-5353 or e-mail at joyce.newland@fhwa.dot.gov. 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Robert E. Tally Jr., P.E. 
Division Administrator 
 

Attachment 
cc:  transmitted by e-mail 
Jeanette Wilson, INDOT 

Indiana Division 

In Reply Refer To: 
HDA-IN 

575 North Pennsylvania Street, Room 254 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 











Newland, Joyce (FHWA) 

From: Wilson, Jeanette [JWILSON@indot.IN.gov]

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 9:06 AM

To: Newland, Joyce (FHWA)

Subject: FW: four bridges in Marion Co

Importance: High
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Here you go!  I renamed the title to make it easier to find..jw  
______________________________________________  
From:   Wilson, Jeanette   
Sent:   Wednesday, February 24, 2010 3:10 PM  
To:     'Joyce.Newland@dot.gov'  
Subject:        FW: TIP-STIP Amendment Template with funding split.XLS  
Importance:     High  

 
 
______________________________________________  
From:   Blake, Mark   
Sent:   Wednesday, February 24, 2010 3:09 PM  
To:     Wilson, Jeanette  
Subject:        RE: TIP-STIP Amendment Template with funding split.XLS  

Jeanette,  

Here are the locations:  

I‐65 South End over 10th Street 

 

I‐65 East End over West Street Ramps  
I‐65 East End over Central Avenue  
I‐465 Southwest End, EB I‐70 to SB I‐465  

All of these are in Marion County.  

Thank you,  
Mark Blake 
Engineer Assistant 
Indiana Department of Transportation 
Greenfield District 
Tel: (317) 467-3982 
Fax: (317) 467-3955 
e-mail: mblake@indot.in.gov  

GO COLTS!  


